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  Experience-Based Language Acquisition Brian E.
Pangburn,2002-12 Almost from the very beginning of
the digital age, people have sought better ways to
communicate with computers. This research
investigates how computers might be enabled to
understand natural language in a more humanlike
way. Based, in part, on cognitive development in
infants, we introduce an open computational
framework for visual perception and grounded
language acquisition called Experience-Based
Language Acquisition (EBLA). EBLA can watch a
series of short videos and acquire a simple
language of nouns and verbs corresponding to the
objects and object-object relations in those
videos. Upon acquiring this protolanguage, EBLA
can perform basic scene analysis to generate
descriptions of novel videos. The general
architecture of EBLA is comprised of three stages:
vision processing, entity extraction, and lexical
resolution. In the vision processing stage, EBLA
processes the individual frames in short videos,
using a variation of the mean shift analysis image
segmentation algorithm to identify and store
information about significant objects. In the
entity extraction stage, EBLA abstracts
information about the significant objects in each
video and the relationships among those objects
into internal representations called entities.
Finally, in the lexical acquisition stage, EBLA
extracts the individual lexemes (words) from
simple descriptions of each video and attempts to
generate entity-lexeme mappings using an inference
technique called cross-situational learning. EBLA
is not primed with a base lexicon, so it faces the
task of bootstrapping its lexicon from scratch.
  PC Annoyances Steve Bass,2005 Describes how to
fix glitches found on a PC, covering such topics
as email, Microsoft Windows, the Internet,
Microsoft Office, hardware, and music and video
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  The True Confessions of Charlotte Doyle
(Scholastic Gold) Avi,2015-10-27 Avi's treasured
Newbery Honor Book now in expanded After Words
edition!Thirteen-year-old Charlotte Doyle is
excited to return home from her school in England
to her family in Rhode Island in the summer of
1832. But when the two families she was supposed
to travel with mysteriously cancel their trips,
Charlotte finds herself the lone passenger on a
long sea voyage with a cruel captain and a
mutinous crew. Worse yet, soon after stepping
aboard the ship, she becomes enmeshed in a
conflict between them! What begins as an eagerly
anticipated ocean crossing turns into a harrowing
journey, where Charlotte gains a villainous enemy
. . . and is put on trial for murder!After Words
material includes author Q & A, journal writing
tips, and other activities that bring Charlotte's
world to life!
  Tax Sovereignty and the Law in the Digital and
Global Economy Francesco Farri,2020-09-27 This
book discusses which is the most appropriate tax
dimension to best manage the new horizons of the
global and digital economy. In this perspective,
the efficiency of the main models is examined and
two fundamental proposals are put forth: the first
one aims at a coordination of the Destination-
Based approach with the role of some specific
digital assets, such as user data; the second one
is a framework for a possible futuristic tax
phenomenon all internal to the world of the
internet and not linked to traditional territorial
States. The compliance of these models with the
constitutional principles that western democratic
systems have affirmed over time in matters of
taxation is then analyzed with particular regard
to legal certainty, consent to taxation and to the
re-distributive function of taxes. A specific
evaluation of the role of the European Union is
carried out and the jurisprudence on financial
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interests of the Union and on State aids is
analyzed and tackled in light of the Treaty on the
Functioning of the European Union and of the tax
sovereignty of member States. The conclusion is
that the model of the organization with a general
political purpose, from which modern States take
their inspiration, appears unfailing for a tax
project that would focus on the good and the
growth of the person and of the social
aggregations in which everyone lives. A model that
therefore deserves to be safeguarded, although
with new methods and instruments, starting from a
Destination-Based Asset-Coordinated approach, in
the Third Millennium. The book will be of interest
to researchers and academics in international tax
law, constitutional law and in political science.
  Adobe Premiere Elements 10 Classroom in a Book
Adobe Creative Team,2011-11-02 Adobe Premiere
Elements 10 Classroom in a Book is the most
thorough and comprehensive way for you to master
all the new features in Adobe's top-rated
consumer-targeted¿video-editing software. Each
chapter in this step-by-step, project-based guide
contains a project that builds on your growing
knowledge of the program, while end-of-chapter
review questions reinforce each lesson. You will
learn the basics of editing your videos with
Premiere Elements and learn how best to use the
program's many new features. In this new version
of the book you will receive complete coverage of
all the new features of Adobe Premiere Elements
10. Edit with speed and stability, thanks to added
support for 64-bit Windows® 7 systems. Export
movies in AVCHD format and burn HD quality movies
to standard DVDs. Import videos and share them
directly on YouTube® or share finished movies on
Facebook®. Master the new Cartoon Effect filter
and techniques for sweetening audio, and more! All
of Peachpit's eBooks contain the same content as
the print edition. You will find a link in the
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last few pages of your eBook that directs you to
the media files. Helpful tips: If you are able to
search the book, search for Where are the lesson
files? ¿ Go to the very last page of the book and
scroll backwards. You will need a web-enabled
device or computer in order to access the media
files that accompany this ebook. Entering the URL
supplied into a computer with web access will
allow you to get to the files. Depending on your
device, it is possible that your display settings
will cut off part of the URL. To make sure this is
not the case, try reducing your font size and
turning your device to a landscape view. This
should cause the full URL to appear.
  Mathematics and Computation Avi
Wigderson,2019-10-29 An introduction to
computational complexity theory, its connections
and interactions with mathematics, and its central
role in the natural and social sciences,
technology, and philosophy Mathematics and
Computation provides a broad, conceptual overview
of computational complexity theory—the
mathematical study of efficient computation. With
important practical applications to computer
science and industry, computational complexity
theory has evolved into a highly interdisciplinary
field, with strong links to most mathematical
areas and to a growing number of scientific
endeavors. Avi Wigderson takes a sweeping survey
of complexity theory, emphasizing the field’s
insights and challenges. He explains the ideas and
motivations leading to key models, notions, and
results. In particular, he looks at algorithms and
complexity, computations and proofs, randomness
and interaction, quantum and arithmetic
computation, and cryptography and learning, all as
parts of a cohesive whole with numerous cross-
influences. Wigderson illustrates the immense
breadth of the field, its beauty and richness, and
its diverse and growing interactions with other
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areas of mathematics. He ends with a comprehensive
look at the theory of computation, its methodology
and aspirations, and the unique and fundamental
ways in which it has shaped and will further shape
science, technology, and society. For further
reading, an extensive bibliography is provided for
all topics covered. Mathematics and Computation is
useful for undergraduate and graduate students in
mathematics, computer science, and related fields,
as well as researchers and teachers in these
fields. Many parts require little background, and
serve as an invitation to newcomers seeking an
introduction to the theory of computation.
Comprehensive coverage of computational complexity
theory, and beyond High-level, intuitive
exposition, which brings conceptual clarity to
this central and dynamic scientific discipline
Historical accounts of the evolution and
motivations of central concepts and models A broad
view of the theory of computation's influence on
science, technology, and society Extensive
bibliography
  Tax Transfer Pricing Andrea
Musselli,2022-09-15T00:00:00+02:00 The book pays
attention to the tax treatment of transfer pricing
in a single perspective of analysis since the most
important principles (the arm’s length -ALP- i.e.
conditions that independent parties would share,
and the sale country) are agreed worldwide. They
must be applied in the same way regardless of the
economic sector or industry. A country survey
overlooks the most important issue of the fiscal
problem, that is, the ability to project a unitary
policy in compliance with the ALP (or with the
sale country principle) and that should be audited
by one sole (only theoretically) existing tax
authority. The practical part and examples
disclose how rules should be/have been applied,
how legal proceedings can arise/arose regarding
their application , how they were decided if
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litigation truly occurred, and finally the
author’s motivated opinion with special focus on
which is “the breaking point” of a specific
analysis. The term “breaking point” is used to
explain which can be the factual and/or the
interpretative change that is able to modify such
analysis and thus the solution. Extract from the
preface of prof. Reuven Avi-Yonah: “this book is a
must read for any serious student of the topic and
an important contribution to understanding how the
ALP is applied today as well as to how it should
be applied. It is an invaluable contribution and
should be read widely by both tax lawyers and
accountants and by tax policy makers”.
  Mathematics for Machine Learning Marc Peter
Deisenroth,A. Aldo Faisal,Cheng Soon
Ong,2020-04-23 The fundamental mathematical tools
needed to understand machine learning include
linear algebra, analytic geometry, matrix
decompositions, vector calculus, optimization,
probability and statistics. These topics are
traditionally taught in disparate courses, making
it hard for data science or computer science
students, or professionals, to efficiently learn
the mathematics. This self-contained textbook
bridges the gap between mathematical and machine
learning texts, introducing the mathematical
concepts with a minimum of prerequisites. It uses
these concepts to derive four central machine
learning methods: linear regression, principal
component analysis, Gaussian mixture models and
support vector machines. For students and others
with a mathematical background, these derivations
provide a starting point to machine learning
texts. For those learning the mathematics for the
first time, the methods help build intuition and
practical experience with applying mathematical
concepts. Every chapter includes worked examples
and exercises to test understanding. Programming
tutorials are offered on the book's web site.
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  Numerical Methods for Conservation Laws
LEVEQUE,2013-11-11 These notes developed from a
course on the numerical solution of conservation
laws first taught at the University of Washington
in the fall of 1988 and then at ETH during the
following spring. The overall emphasis is on
studying the mathematical tools that are essential
in de veloping, analyzing, and successfully using
numerical methods for nonlinear systems of
conservation laws, particularly for problems
involving shock waves. A reasonable un derstanding
of the mathematical structure of these equations
and their solutions is first required, and Part I
of these notes deals with this theory. Part II
deals more directly with numerical methods, again
with the emphasis on general tools that are of
broad use. I have stressed the underlying ideas
used in various classes of methods rather than
present ing the most sophisticated methods in
great detail. My aim was to provide a sufficient
background that students could then approach the
current research literature with the necessary
tools and understanding. vVithout the wonders of
TeX and LaTeX, these notes would never have been
put together. The professional-looking results
perhaps obscure the fact that these are indeed
lecture notes. Some sections have been reworked
several times by now, but others are still
preliminary. I can only hope that the errors are
not too blatant. Moreover, the breadth and depth
of coverage was limited by the length of these
courses, and some parts are rather sketchy.
  Foundations of Data Science Avrim Blum,John
Hopcroft,Ravindran Kannan,2020-01-23 This book
provides an introduction to the mathematical and
algorithmic foundations of data science, including
machine learning, high-dimensional geometry, and
analysis of large networks. Topics include the
counterintuitive nature of data in high
dimensions, important linear algebraic techniques
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such as singular value decomposition, the theory
of random walks and Markov chains, the
fundamentals of and important algorithms for
machine learning, algorithms and analysis for
clustering, probabilistic models for large
networks, representation learning including topic
modelling and non-negative matrix factorization,
wavelets and compressed sensing. Important
probabilistic techniques are developed including
the law of large numbers, tail inequalities,
analysis of random projections, generalization
guarantees in machine learning, and moment methods
for analysis of phase transitions in large random
graphs. Additionally, important structural and
complexity measures are discussed such as matrix
norms and VC-dimension. This book is suitable for
both undergraduate and graduate courses in the
design and analysis of algorithms for data.
  U.S. Marines in the Korean War Charles Richard
Smith,2007 Contains the anthology of publications
formerly compiled by the History and Museums
Division during the 50th anniversary commemoration
of the Korean Conflict, 1950-1953. Focus of the
articles is to remember those Marines who fought
and died in the forgotten war.
  Iterative Methods for Sparse Linear Systems
Yousef Saad,2003-04-01 Mathematics of Computing --
General.
  Vegas Pro 8 Editing Workshop Douglas Spotted
Eagle,2008-03-26 Master the Vegas Pro 8 toolset,
including its industry-leading HD and audio
capabilities. This comprehensive guide delivers
the nuts and bolts of the essential tasks, from
installing the application to outputting, together
with practical editing techniques and real-world
examples for working more efficiently. Packed with
all the necessary materials, including video
footage, sequences, and detailed instructions,
this book and DVD combo gives you a working
knowledge of Vegas Pro 8. Better expert advice
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simply can't be found. Key features include: *
Capturing video including HD, HDV, XDCAM, and
AVCHD * Using editing tools, transitions, filters,
and third-party plug-ins * Multicam production and
editing * Color correction, titling and
compositing * Recording and editing audio; using
audio plug-ins * Creating and using Media Manager
databases * Web video workflow * 24p HDCAM/DVCAM
workflow for the independent filmmaker
  International History of the Twentieth Century
and Beyond Antony Best,Jussi Hanhimaki,Joseph A.
Maiolo,Kirsten E. Schulze,2014-12-17 This hugely
successful global history of the twentieth century
is written by four prominent international
historians for first-year undergraduate level and
upward. Using their thematic and regional
expertise, the authors have produced an
authoritative yet accessible and seamless account
of the history of international relations in the
last century, covering events in Europe, Asia, the
Middle East, Africa and the Americas. They focus
on the history of relations between states and on
the broad ideological, economic and cultural
forces that have influenced the evolution of
international politics over the past one hundred
years. The third edition is thoroughly updated
throughout to take account of the most recent
research and global developments, and includes a
new chapter on the international history of human
rights and its advocacy organizations, including
NGOs. Additional new features include: New
material on the Arab Spring, including specific
focus on Libya and Syria Increased debate on the
question of US decline and the rise of China. A
timeline to give increased context to those
studying the topic for the first time. A fully
revised companion website including links to
further resources and self-testing material can be
found at www.routledge.com/cw/best Antony Best is
Associate Professor in International History at
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the London School of Economics. Jussi M. Hanhimäki
is Professor of International History and Politics
at the Graduate Institute of International
Studies, Geneva. Joseph A. Maiolo is Professor of
International History at the Department of War
Studies, Kings College London. Kirsten E. Schulze
is Associate Professor in International History at
the London School of Economics.
  A Course in Game Theory Martin J. Osborne,Ariel
Rubinstein,1994-07-12 A Course in Game Theory
presents the main ideas of game theory at a level
suitable for graduate students and advanced
undergraduates, emphasizing the theory's
foundations and interpretations of its basic
concepts. The authors provide precise definitions
and full proofs of results, sacrificing
generalities and limiting the scope of the
material in order to do so. The text is organized
in four parts: strategic games, extensive games
with perfect information, extensive games with
imperfect information, and coalitional games. It
includes over 100 exercises.
  In Search of Hebraism Stanley Nash,1980
  Counteroffensive Ronald J. Brown,2001 This book
was donated as a part of the David H. Hugel
Collection, an archival collection of the Special
Collections & Archives, University of Baltimore.
  Hides and Skins Quarterly ,1971
  U.S. Marines in the Korean War Charles Richard
Smith,2007 Contains the anthology of publications
formerly compiled by the History and Museums
Division during the 50th anniversary commemoration
of the Korean Conflict, 1950-1953. Focus of the
articles is to remember those Marines who fought
and died in the forgotten war.
  Data-Intensive Text Processing with MapReduce
Jimmy Lin,Chris Dyer,2022-05-31 Our world is being
revolutionized by data-driven methods: access to
large amounts of data has generated new insights
and opened exciting new opportunities in commerce,
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science, and computing applications. Processing
the enormous quantities of data necessary for
these advances requires large clusters, making
distributed computing paradigms more crucial than
ever. MapReduce is a programming model for
expressing distributed computations on massive
datasets and an execution framework for large-
scale data processing on clusters of commodity
servers. The programming model provides an easy-
to-understand abstraction for designing scalable
algorithms, while the execution framework
transparently handles many system-level details,
ranging from scheduling to synchronization to
fault tolerance. This book focuses on MapReduce
algorithm design, with an emphasis on text
processing algorithms common in natural language
processing, information retrieval, and machine
learning. We introduce the notion of MapReduce
design patterns, which represent general reusable
solutions to commonly occurring problems across a
variety of problem domains. This book not only
intends to help the reader think in MapReduce, but
also discusses limitations of the programming
model as well. Table of Contents: Introduction /
MapReduce Basics / MapReduce Algorithm Design /
Inverted Indexing for Text Retrieval / Graph
Algorithms / EM Algorithms for Text Processing /
Closing Remarks
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